
 
 

 

 

July 2025  
Missing Sidewalk Program 

 

 

The City of Edmonton is starting sidewalk construction on 153 Avenue from 117 Street to 121 Street. The 

Missing Sidewalk Program focuses on filling in missing links in the pedestrian network, including lighting, 

signage and bike parking. In preparation for construction, some trees and shrubbery near the area must be 

removed. This removal is scheduled to begin in July 2025 and is expected to be completed by the end 

of August 2025. 

Construction Details 

● Addition of 725 metres of new sidewalk that connects to existing paths. 

● Traffic flow on 153 Avenue will be maintained, though single-lane closures may occur during the hours of 

9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

● Tree removal and tree replacement along 119 Street on 153 Avenue. 

Tree Removal 

● Tree removals are required as part of this project. Removals are anticipated to begin in mid-July (weather 

permitting). Five trees will be removed along 119 Street on 153 Avenue. 

● By working closely throughout the project, The City of Edmonton has minimized the number of trees 

removed and ensured that construction activities do not compromise the integrity of the retained trees 

and vegetation within the project boundary.  

● City-owned trees are a highly valued asset and are only removed when all other preservation options are 

unsuitable. As part of the Urban Forest Management Plan, the City will plant new trees and shrubs in the 

project area once construction is complete. 

For more information, please visit edmonton.ca/MissingSidewalk or contact: 

Nicolas M. 
Project Manager, City of Edmonton 
311  transportationdelivery@edmonton.ca 

 

 
 

https://www.edmonton.ca/transportation/on_your_streets/missing-sidewalks
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